
From: Mason, Angela (Councillor) 
Sent: 15 March 2016 11:14 
To: Gracie, Ian 
Subject: 44 Murray Mews 
 
Ian 
 
Further to the revised application I would like on behalf of the occupants of 1, 
Cantelowes Rd make the following objections. 
 
1.  The proposals would seem to necessitate the Yucca tree which screens no. 44 as 
well as the two smaller Yucca trees. 
 
2. The raising of the wall at the bottom of the garden would be oppressive and the 
terrace on top would seriously compromise the privacy of the occupants of No.1. 
 
3. The parapets proposed are too low. 
 
I would also be grateful if you would let me know me know when a decision is likely 
to made on this case and whether in view of the objections of the conservation area 
committee it will now go to a member's briefing. 
 
Cllr. Angela Mason 
 
Ian Gracie BSc (Hons) MSc 
Planning Officer 
Regeneration and Planning 
Culture and Environment 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Telephone:   02079742507 
Web:         camden.gov.uk 
  
5 Pancras Square 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 
 


